
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

28th June 2019    

                        SUMMER TERM                            

Dear Parent/Carer  

   

 

London 

Last week Year 5&6 children enjoyed an extremely busy week in London and returned home 

with many exciting stories to tell! Parents of these children have fed back to school what a 

wonderful time the children had and many were still awake at midnight last Friday recounting 

their adventures! Many thanks to those staff who attended keeping the children safe and in 

particular a big shout out to Mr Light who gave freely of his time, taking time off from his 

paid work. His help was invaluable, on the boat, in and around London and all other aspects of 

the trip helping to make it a success ! 

 

 
Parking 

We have once again been contacted by residents of the village concerning parking at pick up 

and drop off time. Please be aware of people's driveways and the safety of pedestrians when 

parking. Another concern is people parking on the corners of Northey Close - making it very 

dangerous. Thank you. 

 

 

 
Summer Fair 

Next Friday - 5th July is our annual Summer Fair (3:15 - 5:00). To date we have received 

very few offers of help. The event will obviously be more successful and enjoyable with 

extra volunteers. Remember you do not have to commit to the whole afternoon - any time and 

support you are able to offer will make a difference to the event and therefore the whole 

school. Please chat to Mr Wilson if you are willing to support our school, or return the slip 

from last week's newsletter, or the letter sent home the week before. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Rounders 

Monday 1st July will be the last session for this club due to Mrs Lewis having other 

commitments. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

 

 

 
 
Please come in and join us to share a book.                                                                        

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm 

Half Term 

Thursday 4th July = Class 5 

 

Summer Term 

Wednesday 3rd July                                  Year 6 R/Lander Transition Day 

Thursday 4th July                                     Year 6 R/Lander Transition Day 

Friday 5th July                                         Summer Fayre 3.30-5pm 

Monday 15th July                                      Class 4 Assembly 2.15pm 

Wednesday 17th July                                Class 3 Production 1.30pm&5.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd July                                    Year 6 Day out 

Tuesday 23rd July                                    End of Year BBQ 3.30-5.30pm 

Wednesday 24th July                               Leavers Assembly 1.15pm 

Thursday 25th July                                  Last Day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

 

Autumn Term 

Thursday 5th September                         Return to School 

Monday 21st October                               Half Term Week 

Thursday 19th December                         Break up for Christmas 

 

Spring Term 

Monday 6th January                               First day of Term 



Spring Term 

Monday 6th January                     Return to school 

 

      

      


